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NA-4 Summer Transportation 

Memorandum 

Date: July 05, 2022 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of School 

From: Doug Whelan, Interim Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Approval for Summer School Transportation to Summit 

This memo serves as a request for the approval for the Summer School contract with WNY Bus Co for Special 
Education beginning July 11,  2022, through August 19, 2022. 
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